" Dr. N. C. Pael, Hon'ble Vice Chancellor iurated
the renovated building of the office of the Director of
Students' Welfare on 30" March, 2010

A view of the renovated DSW office. After inauguration of the office
seen in a group photo are Dr. N. C. Patel, Hon'ble Vice Chancellor, Dr.
H. J. Vyas, DR, Dr. R. L. Savaliya, DEE, Dr.
Students Welfare, Dr. Desai, Dean Fisheries, Pro
CAET.

f. Memon, Dean of

1. Special NSS camps were organized by the students of
College of Agril. Engineering & Technology during
12-18 January, 2010 at Mota Kajaliyala, Ta.Vanthli
and a nature education camp was organized during 26-
28 February, 2010 at Hingolgadh Sanctuary.

2. The students of College of Agriculture and College of
Veterinary Science arranged one week (14-20

February, 2010) NSS camp at Aliyabada, Ta.
Jamnagar. An Agricultural Exhibition was organised
during the camp which was visited by about 5400

P. V. Patel, Director of

villagers. The students of veterinary college carried out
de-worming and surgery treatments to about 650
animals.

3. The students of College of Fisheries, Veraval organized
one week NSS camp during 12-18 March, 2010 at
Keshod, Ta. Malia Hatina. Various activities like health
education, village sanitation and writing of slogans on
walls for environment awareness were carried out.

Dr. R. L. Savalia, DEE briefing the activities of KVK to Her Excellency,
the Governor of Gujarat, Dr. Smt. Kamlaji.

Her Excellency the Governor of Gujarat, Dr.
Shrimati Kamlaji, visited the Krushi Vigyan Kendra
(KVK), JAU, Khapat-Porbandar on 17" January, 2010.
Dr.R. L. Savalia, DEE, JAU, Junagadh welcomed her and
gave a brief information regarding the activities of KVK.
The Collector, DDO, Deputy Collector, Director, DRDA
and Dy. S. P. remained present on this occasion. H E the
Governor expressed her satisfaction on the sincere efforts
of KVK staff for disseminating agricultural technology
among the farmers and the women.

Shri Madhukantbhai Zaveri, Grape expert from
Hyderabad had visited our different farms of Horticulture
and delivered a talk on “Opportunity of grape cultivation
in Saurashtra region” on 15" March, 2010. He interacted
with PG students of the Department. Dr. A.M. Parkhia,
Technical Executive, Dr. P.G. Butani, Dean College of
Agricultural and Dr. A.V. Barad, Prof. and Head
participated inthe meeting



